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On 12-01-2021, the Madison County Sheriff’s Office took possession of four young 
estray cows in the area of 6535 Hwy 90.  The cows will be held for 15 days.  If the 
owner of the cows are not located, the cows will be sold. 
 
If you know the owners of these animals, or if you are the owner of the animals, 
please contact Chief Deputy Steven Jeter with the sheriff’s office (936-348-2755). 
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Bobby Adams 
Sheriff 

 
2005 East Main Street 
Madisonville, TX 77864  

 
 
 

Phone: (936)348-2755 
Fax: (936)348-3542 

 

MADISON COUNTY SHERIFF’S DEPARTMENT 

 


